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A Message from the Mayor 
 

 

On behalf of the citizens of Vancouver, and my colleagues on City Council, I want to 

extend my warmest greetings to delegates attending the 10
th

 Canadian Quality Congress 

sponsored by the Canadian Society for Quality.  As Mayor, I am very pleased Vancouver 

was chosen to host this important conference. 

 

The Canadian Society for Quality are the catalyst organization in Canada that invite 

quality practitioners, organizations, and associations to pool their collective research and 

knowledge in the relentless pursuit of performance excellence and to make a difference to 

communities and the nation. I hope that in addition to attending the conference you are 

able to experience the many cultural and recreational activities the City has to offer.  I 

know everyone involved in organizing the conference will ensure your time with us is 

special. 

 

Once again, welcome to Vancouver, and I hope you enjoy the Congress! 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Gregor Robertson 

MAYOR 

 


